

The London Borough of Bexley is improving the way it commissions Travel and Transport packages as of March 2019. Working alongside adam, we are employing a new Dynamic Purchasing System to commission all Travel and Transport packages. The aim of this change is to better meet individual service user requirements and ensure that the best quality and value packages are purchased. Furthermore, we are keen to open the market up and work with providers that may not currently have access to the £4 million spend within the Travel and Transport services category. The adam Dynamic Purchasing System will ensure that the same opportunity is available to all providers who can offer their services.

What is in it for you? 
· Opportunity to have visibility over all requirements we put out to the market. 
· An automated and efficient invoicing process. 
· Guaranteed payment for delivery of contracts  
· Refined Enrolment process makes bidding for packages simpler and more time efficient.
· Access to £4 million spend by the London Borough of Bexley. 


We will be holding a Market Engagement event on the 26th February 2019 , where ourselves and adam will be present. We will explain why we are making improvements to our commissioning method, as well as giving you an opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the upcoming changes. adam will also outline the enrolment process, which you can begin immediately to ensure your enrolment to the Dynamic Purchasing System. You will shortly be contacted via a separate email with an invitation to register to attend this event. 

If you have any questions in the meantime about the new adam Dynamic Purchasing System, please do not hesitate to email Ellana Delfino-Rice, who will be your contact within adam (available at supplier.engagement@useadam.co.uk).  She will also be available throughout the project to ensure that you are fully supported in the process of becoming a provider for the London Borough of Bexley
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